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November 19, 1980
Docket No. 50-271

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Robert L. Smith

Licensing Engineer
25 Research Drive
Westborough, Massachusetts 01581

Gentlemen:
-

Inspection' and Enforcement Bulletin No. 80-23 was transnitted to you for
action by letter dated November 14, 1980. The first paragraph erroneously
stated, "No written response is required." It should have stated, "A written

response is required."

Sincerely,
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yce H. Grier
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cc:
Mr. Warren P. Murphy, Plant Superintendent
Mr. W. F. Conway, Vice President and Manager of Operations
Mr. J. E. Griffin, President
Mr. L. H. Heider, Vice President
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